Sandbrook Primary School

Headteacher: Ms Temple

Email: schooloffice@sandbrook.wirral.sch.uk **Website:** www.sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk



Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will be aware the children in year 5 and 6 have been combined in to two classes for the afternoons. During the mornings the children will be split in to sets based on ability.

Miss Williams, Mrs Dean and myself will be teaching a set each which will remain the same for both maths and English in the first instance. These sets have been decided after careful analysis of the curriculum assessments undertaken by the children in the summer term. When appropriate or necessary, children will move between sets as required. Parents will receive information about any changes.

The children will come in to school through the Key Stage 2 entrance, register in their afternoon classes with their teachers and then move to their set teacher. Homework will be set by your child's set teacher and will need to be returned to them also. Miss Williams and Mrs Dean may also set extra activities based on afternoon curriculum lessons. If you require clarification about your child's homework please don't hesitate to ask your child's teacher. PPA will take place on a Friday and will be covered by Ms Pitman or Mrs Craven.

Your child's English and maths teacher will be: Mrs Daniels- Jones/Mrs Dean/Miss Williams.

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please ask a member of the Year 5/6 team.

Kind regards,

Mrs Daniels-Jones

KS2 Lead/SENCO

TEAM Sandbrook – Striving Together for Excellence









